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May 6, 2015 
 
Public Hearing Notice for the May 21, 2015 Council Meeting 
 
The Council of the City of Oakridge will hold a public hearing on Thursday May 21, 2015 at 7:00 PM, in the 
council chambers at the WAC 47674 School Street, Oakridge to consider objections to the proposed 
assessments and to the forming of Local Improvement District No. 21 and the passage of Ordinance 908. 
If you have any questions you may inquire at City Hall located at 48318 E. 1st St, between the hours of 8 
AM and 5 PM. Documents will be available for review. You may also call 541-782-2258.   
 
The City of Oakridge is an equal opportunity, affirmative action institution committed to cultural diversity 
and compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act. 


